
From: neill777@comcast.net [mailto:neill777@comcast.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 27, 2014 9:29 PM 
To: PDX Comp Plan 
Subject: psccomprehensive plan testimony 
 
Kathleen B. Neill, 6515 SE Reed College Place, is in favor of the change in the 
comprhensive plan to Single-Dwelling 7,000. 
Thank you, 
Kathleen Neill  
 


